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Mail in voting is the only sane way to vote these days.   I have lived in multiple other 

states, where I had to stand in line to vote.   It seems archaic!   Also, I like getting a 

message from the state afterwards that verifies my vote was received.    Oregon 

does voting VERY well.   There is no reason to change it! 


